
YOUR SUPER IS YOUR BUSINESS. 
WHY LET A GREEDY BANK 
LOOK AFTER YOUR SUPER?

The Media Super team will be here to help you with your 
paper work should you decide to make the switch.

When it comes to choosing a super fund, plenty of people rely on the boss to 
look out for them. 

And if you’ve gone with the super fund RURAL PRESS has chosen for you - ANZ Smart 
Choice - you’ll know your boss has chosen a bank to manage your super.  The trouble with 
this is, banks are good for many things but not for MANAGING SUPER. 

ANZ is a profit seeking organisation that has to pay shareholders.  And it’s fair to say 
they put these shareholders first, they were one of the organisations disgraced in front of 
the BANKING ROYAL COMMISSION FOR FAILING TO ACT IN CUSTOMERS’ BEST 
INTERESTS.

Not only that, it’s very likely delivered you lower than average investment returns on your 
super, not just once or twice but for years.  That’s your money and your future we’re talking 
about. And it can add up to tens of thousands over a lifetime. 

If you’re with ANZ Smart Choice isn’t it time to put your super in safe hands?

Choosing a fund with low fees, no commissions and a strong performance history is 

the key.  A fund run to benefit workers - not the banks’ bottom line. There is a way for 
workers to take back control of their super. 

Thousands of workers are making the switch to their industry super fund

The industry super fund for Printers, Journalists, Photographers, Designers and others 
working in the media industry is MEDIA SUPER.  They’ve been acting in members’ best 
interests since 1988.  They give all profits to members, earn sound investment returns, work 
for low fees and invest back into our industry.

Find out more at mediasuper.com.au/join or call 1800 640 886 

Come along to a Super Switch Day on: 

Thursday 6 June and Friday 7 June

For more information call  
Phillip Campbell (NSW/ACT) 0417 956 545



WHAT DID THE ROYAL 
COMMISSION FIND OUT 

ABOUT WHERE YOU KEEP 
YOUR SUPERANNUATION?

ANZ’s wealth business failed to put $28 million of default superannuation 
contributions into no-frills MySuper accounts between January and October 
of 2014, when the lower-cost super regime came into effect. About 2500 
members received approximately $600,000 in compensation.
It later identified a further $18 million in super contributions that it had 
mishandled in a similar way, leading to another $423,000 in compensation.

The bank failed to identify and pay the balances of approximately 64,000 
lost or inactive superannuation accounts worth $133 million to the Tax 
Office where customers were no longer a member of the relevant employer 
sponsored fund. It paid $7.2 million compensation last year.

ANZ reported the conduct of 39 advisers to the Australian Securities and 
Investments Commission in 2015, because it had “serious compliance 
concerns,” and has made reports about the conduct of 41 advisers or 
representatives since then. Some of the conduct it reported included 
advisers improperly using customer funds, falsifying documents, false 
witnessing of client signatures, and deliberate overcharging.

DO YOU REALLY WANT THEM 
IN CHARGE OF YOUR SUPER?

MAKE THE SWITCH AND JOIN YOUR INDUSTRY SUPER FUND TODAY




